
The Woodcraft Rangers Legacy Continues 

 

Summer Residential Camp 2016 had Los Angeles youth enjoying  Woodcraft 

Ranger traditions; appreciating and learning about nature, camp fire songs and 

games, and creating life long memories. The youth ventured to Big Bear in 

early August for 2 separate 1 week  over-night camping trips that encouraged 

their adventurous spirit to explore the great outdoors while building a solid 

foundation of confidence and leadership.  

We would like to thank Alumni Rachel Berliner, a Stanley Ranch camper, who’s 

donation helped many campers experience the Woodcraft Rangers legacy. 







We can’t forget the wonderful Camp Counselors 


